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Invitation to register in DTMS Program 

Invitation for students of Benha University to 

register in Development of Thinking and 

Managerial Skills (DTMS) Program through 

“Pathways to Higher Education” Project and in cooperation with the 

Faculty of Engineering, Cairo University and Ford Foundation for 

Development. The project aims to improve skills of students and 

alumni in the fields of thinking and management. The program of the 

Project includes: Development of Thinking and Managerial Skills 

(Managerial Approach - Behavioral Approach - Knowledge Approach 

- Development of English Skills - Enhancement of Entrepreneurship 

Skills).  

For registration and more information:  

www.Pathways.cu.edu.eg 

http://www.pathways.cu.edu.eg/

